
QUESTION 3 
 

COUNTY COUNCIL MEETING – 22 JULY 2021 
 

Question to Cllr David Williams 
Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport 

 

By Cllr Oates 
 

Question 

As we come out of a difficult period, a community group in Tamworth is organising 
a Pride event. Could the Cabinet Member arrange for the installation of a 

pedestrian crossing in Tamworth to be painted with a Rainbow in order to show 
our support for this community and celebrate Pride? 

 

Reply 

The County Council is committed to the promotion of inclusivity within all of our 
services and welcomes the suggestion to celebrate diversity within Staffordshire 

communities. 
 
Should the scheme be accepted, careful consideration will need to be given to 

ensuring the road safety features provided by the crossing are not diminished. 
 

As the Local County Councillor, I hope you will be able to work with your local 
community to seek agreement for such a scheme and to find appropriate funding  
both for the implementation and the required continued maintenance.  

 
 


